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1.  Today is the deadline for Foundations proposals, and we have received many 
proposals.  The General Education Committee will be working hard this next 
week to review these proposals and move them forward in the curriculum 
process. 
 
2.  We have already had three FYS workshops with 30 faculty and 
staff attending.  Faculty and staff have shared some really great ideas for FYS 
classes.  The next workshop is this Thursday at noon in ITC 211.  Remember we 
have one each week, and the full schedule is on www.wou.edu/gened.  Please 
reach out to Shaun Huston with any FYS questions.   
 
3.  Proposals for Exploring Knowledge courses will need to be to the General 
Education Committee (and in the case of new or extensively modified courses 
the Curriculum Committee as well) by November 13, 2018.  Remember that Erin 
Baumgartner and I are happy to help in this process, so please do reach out with 
any questions. Erin is also available to attend Division and Department 
meetings.   
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